
Ocean View Elementary
51 Ocean View Dr

Eastern Passage, NS
Phone: 902-435-8459

Fax: 902-435-8414
https://ove.hrce.ca/

Bell Times
8:30 - Entrance Bell P-3

8:45 - Pre Primary begins
10:30- 10:45 - Recess

12:14 – 1:15 - Lunch
2:40- Pre Primary Dismissal

2:45 - Dismissal – P-3 Dismissal
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Sunscreen
Time!

Just a reminder that
the students need to

apply their own
sunscreen at school

and cannot be
sharing with others. 



Be tick aware 
Sharing on behalf of Nova Scotia Public Health 

In summer and fall, people spend time at Nova Scotia’s many
beautiful beaches, parks, and wooded areas. However, we need to

be mindful of the presence of ticks and how we can protect
ourselves. These small insects are found across Nova Scotia and

can cause tick-borne diseases (TBDs), including Lyme disease and
anaplasmosis.  

  
Ticks like moist and humid environments and can be found in or

near woods, shrubs, leaf litter, long grass, urban parks and
gardens. They can be very small, which makes them hard to spot
and their bites don’t hurt, which makes it difficult to know when

you’ve been bitten. 
  

Visit NovaScotia.ca/TickSafety and learn:  
How to protect yourself - especially in grassy, wooded, or shrub-covered areas 

What to do if you find a tick on yourself/your child 
The signs and symptoms of tick-borne illnesses 

 

https://novascotia.ca/ticksafety/


SchoolsPlus supports for summer 
Did you know? SchoolsPlus operates 12

months of the year! SchoolsPlus is a
confidential, free service available to

every school in Nova Scotia. Families and
students (12+) can self-refer to
SchoolsPlus by contacting the

SchoolsPlus facilitator for your school
Rebecca Horne rhorne@hrce.ca . Learn

more here. 

2025-26 Bus Information 
Information about student transportation for the 2025-26 school year will be

available to view online through the BusPlanner Parent Portal later in July. 
Families eligible for transportation will receive an email to access the
Parent Portal to view their child’s bus information once it is available. 

Once you receive the email, you must follow the instructions to activate
your new Parent Portal account and create a password. Using previous

Parent Portal login information will not work. 
If you can't find the email, please contact transportation@hrce.ca or 902-

431-4723 for assistance. 
Over the summer, the HRCE Student Transportation team will also reach out to

new HRCE families and those families who may require special needs
transportation for their children with more information about busing. 

Reminder: The Student Transportation team is available to assist you and
answer questions about busing all summer at transportation@hrce.ca or 902-

431-4723. When contacting the team, please ensure you have your child’s name,
grade, school name and student ID number ready. Your child’s student ID

number can be found in PowerSchool or on the top of your child’s report card. 
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